
 

 

Ref No. BPU/01/2019 

Date: 12th February 2019 

 

Owners, Developers, Architects, Engineers, Contractors and Builders 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

CODE OF PRACTICE ON SURFACE WATER DRAINAGE – 7TH EDITION  

 

            We would like to remind you that the 7th Edition of the Code of Practice on 

Surface Water Drainage has been implemented since 1 Dec 2018 and can be downloaded 

from PUB’s website via the link: http://www.pub.gov.sg/compliance/industry/codeofpractice. 

Should you have further queries, please contact Mr Calvin Ong at Calvin_Ong@pub.gov.sg. 

 

2.        With the 7th edition, we have adopted the use of the Singapore Height Datum (SHD) to 

be in line with SLA’s circular No 2/2015 issued on 11 May 2015.  QPs are encouraged to use 

SHD in their submissions where possible. We note that some QPs may have already prepared 

their submissions based on Mean Sea Level (MSL) for reduced levels.  To minimise the impact 

to QPs, PUB will continue to accept submissions prepared using MSL (i.e. mRL) or SHD 

provided the plans are clearly endorsed with the datum that is being used.   

 

3.        Thank you. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Goh Pin Cheh 

HEAD (Building Plan Unit) 

CENTRALISED SERVICES DEPARTMENT  

PUB, SINGAPORE’S NATIONAL WATER AGENCY  

 

 

http://www.pub.gov.sg/compliance/industry/codeofpractice
mailto:Calvin_Ong@pub.gov.sg

